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The Council on aging met in regular session on March 3, 2022 in-person.  Vice Chair Marge Peterson 
called the meeting to order at 10:04 am. 

PRESENT:   Dot Cavanaugh, Marge Peterson, Jessa Haynes, Gail DiNaro, Barbara Warne and 
Jacquie Johnston      

ABSENT: Dianne Faulkner, Richard Preble, Joseph Publicover, Laurie Spielvogel   

STAFF PRESENT:  Christine Marshall, COA Director 

SECRETARY’S REPORT: 

The Secretary Report was read.  A motion was made to approve the February 3, 2022 minutes by Gail 
DiNaro and seconded by Jessa Haynes; motion passed unanimously. 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

The Financial Report was gone over with a few questions on the expenditures on the Yoga and 3B 
classes.  COA Director Christine Marshall answered the questions.  A motion was made to accept the 
report by Dot Cavanaugh and seconded by Gail DiNaro; motion passed unanimously. 

DIRECTOR’S REPORT: 

There was discussion on Café lunch going to twice a month, with one meal being in the Senior Center 
with a speaker and the other being delivered. 

Jessa Haynes reported the Food Pantry statistics and access to the facility. 

Yoga classes, 3B classes, Van usage for ride appointments were discussed.  Policy and Procedure updates 
are needed for exercise classes and van usage with medical waivers. 

There was discussion on revitalizing the Friends of the COA to help with expenses for functions for in-
person events.  

NEW BUSINESS:  None 

OLD BUSINESS:  None 

ADJOURN:  A motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Gail DiNaro and seconded by Jacquie 
Johnston; motion passed unanimously. 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:58 am 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Jacqueline A. Johnston, Secretary 
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